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Meeting Agenda and Notes 

Date: Wednesday October 22, 2014 

Time: 1:55 – 3:00 pm  

Place: Room 101 Aquatics Products Lab 

 
The Academy met on the date and time indicated above.   The meeting agenda and supporting materials discussed in 

the meeting are appended below, including any annotations made by the Secretary of the Academy. 

Attendees: Distinguished Teaching Scholars: Prof. Lise Abrams, Prof. Diane Boxer, Prof. Emilio 

Bruna, Prof. Heather Gibson, Prof. Michael Kane (chair), Prof. Gail Kauwell, Prof. 

Kimberly Moore, Prof. Judith Page, and Prof. Marianne Schmink. 

  Others: None in attendance 

 

Meeting Agenda 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

1. Goals and direction for the coming year 

2. Application process for  ADTS applicants 
 

Notes 
 

1. Goals and direction for coming year 

Mike Kane led a discussion outlining goals for the coming year.  After his meeting with Associate Provost Angel 

Kwolek-Folland, the following goals were suggested: 1) campus wide workshop on peer assessment (with funding 

support for provost office); 2) online learning with the academy filling in gaps on online learning and evaluation; 

and 3) professional development for post-docs.  Those in attendance also expressed interest in meeting with the new 

president to discuss his ideas and priorities as well as his thoughts on a campus teaching and learning center.  There 

was discussion on revisiting the proposal by the academy outlining the development of a Teaching and Learning 

center.     

2.   Application process for ADTS applicants 

Gail Kauwell shared the revised and updated application for ADTS. 
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Meeting adjourned at 3:00 pm. 

Kimberly Moore, Secretary of the Academy of Distinguished Teaching Scholars, respectfully submits these notes on 

10/27/14. 


